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Dear Parents, 

 

As we prepare for our game this weekend, I wanted to take a moment to remind everyone of the 

importance of positive sideline behaviour. We all want to see our young players succeed and 

have fun, but sometimes the excitement of the game can lead to negative comments or behaviour 

from parents on the sidelines. That is why I am encouraging all our parents to take The Sideline 

Project pledge. 

 

The Sideline Project is an initiative that aims to promote positivity and respect on the sidelines of 

youth sports games. By taking the pledge, parents commit to cheering positively for their child 

and their team, refraining from negative comments or behaviour, and respecting the decisions of 

coaches, referees, and opposing teams. 

 

I urge all of you to visit the following link and sign The Sideline Project pledge: 

https://cmfsc.ca/sideline-project. Let's work together to create a positive and supportive 

environment for our young players this season. 

 

Thank you for your support, and I look forward to seeing you all on the sidelines! 

 

Best regards,  

[Your Name] 

 
 

https://cmfsc.ca/sideline-project

